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which is currently under review as part of the examination that began on   

When we have completed our review, the FDIC will provide the bank with relevant supervisory 

feedback, as appropriate.  Until we complete our review, we request that the bank refrain from 

providing this service to its customers. 

Please notify us during our review period if there are any material changes in the planned 

service, the status of this project, or its planned implementation, to ensure that the bank is 

operating in a safe and sound manner and in compliance with consumer protection regulations. 

This letter is confidential and may not be disclosed or made public in any manner under part 309 

of the FDIC Rules and Regulations (12 CFR part 309).  If you have any questions related to Risk 

Management, please contact Assistant Regional Director Jaclyn Valderrama at  

or   For questions related to Consumer 

Protection, please contact Assistant Regional Director Matthew Sheeren at  or 

Review Examiner Rolin Thomas at .  Written correspondence should be 

addressed to my attention at the San Francisco Regional Office, and sent as a PDF document 

through the FDIC’s Secure Email portal (https://securemail.fdic.gov/) using the following e-mail 

address: SFMailRoom@fdic.gov.  Information about how to use secure email and FAQs about 

the service can be found at https://www.fdic.gov/secureemail/. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Kathy L. Moe 

Kathy L. Moe 

Regional Director 

cc:  

Federal Reserve Bank of San Francisco 




